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On December 20, the Treasury Department released Notice 2005-1, the 
anticipated guidance that phases in deadlines for compliance with the new 
rules under Code Section 409A over the next year. Read more to find out 
how this guidance will affect you.

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
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